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 Newsletter.
10/11/16
Kia Ora Koutou

As predicted the term is flying along with Pet Day, Sailing, Soccer Tournament, Life Education and Craig Smith concert all in the books already and this time in three weeks Room 1 will be on camp. The final day this term is Friday 16th December. Kaye is away until tomorrow so apologies for the different format of this newsletter.

As you aware we have redesigned our school website. With the very high costs of professionally designed sites I opted to take a D.I.Y. approach using Squarespace. This has involved a degree of trial and error and I am still ironing a few kinks out especially with regards to how it is viewed on mobile devices such as tablets and cell phones. It has plenty of school information and I hope the Calendar of Events will be very useful. I am refraining from adding content with images of our students and I will continue to use the closed facebook group for this (with parent and student consent). If you have any feedback please don’t hesitate to contact us. The website is:

www.centraltakaka.school.nz
Staffing for 2017 – Welcome Back Sarah



                                      The BOT are very pleased to announce that Sarah Crowther has been appointed to work part time in Room 1 next year while Shaun is on leave for Term 1-2. Sarah covered for Denise last term and has a great working knowledge of the school and kids. Sarah and I will most likely split our teaching times in the same way Denise and I currently do in Room 3. This will mean a full day each and three days where we teach half the day each. This ensures we can take responsibility for separate curriculum areas providing the students with continuity in their learning. 
Tennis Coaching








 We are very pleased to have Ngaire and Ash back for our annual tennis coaching sessions. They will be run across two Thursday afternoons (weather permitting). 
A.L.P. 








              ALP will continue being on Mondays this term. Please feel free to come along and check out the programme. If you wish to come and take a group it would be greatly appreciated. 

Arrangements during School Camp – Mangarakau Swamp                      This year I will be going for the duration of school camp. We leave on Tuesday 29th November and return on Friday 2nd December. Denise will be teaching Room 3 all week and Kaye will be in the office full time so there will be at least two staff members at school at all times. I will not be able to receive communications to my cell phone during these days so all calls/messages will need to be to the school phone 03 525 9200 or the office e-mail: office@centraltakaka.school.nz
Golden Bay Schools’ Athletic Sports





          This event is being held next Friday 18th November at GBHS. All students who are 7 years or older are able to compete. We will require parents to assist with supervising the kids between events and helping to run a field event. Please text, call or e-mail if you can help.
  

                                                                                                                                        Assemblies in Term 4







             Next Monday at 2pm we are having our first assembly for the term. As usual all parents are invited. Our last assembly will be on Monday the 12th December where we will farewell our leaving Year 6 students.
Communication.








                        We will continue using a combination of text message, e-mail, newsletters and posts on our closed facebook group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/ctsfamilies. If any of your details have changed please let us know. 
Thank You Whanau

Steve
Central Takaka School








         Together Everyone Achieves More








Lunch Order – Tomorrow


Tricia’s Macaroni Cheese and Hedgehog Slice


$3 for 1 serve $5 for 2 serves


Juicies available $1
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